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NOTICE 
Cancelation of APRIL 1, 2020 meeting 

 
The Contractors and Design Professionals meeting scheduled for 
April 1, 2020 has been canceled due to Governor DeWine calling 
for a “State of Emergency” and asking for limitations on indoor 
public assemblies. 
 
The Logan County Health District has also cancelled their portion 
of the meeting and will release a public notice to that effect. 
 
Both departments will work together to find a suitable time and, 
if necessary, new venue at the earliest date possible. Keep 
informed by routinely checking with both our websites. 
 
Thanks, and stay healthy, 
 
Michael Reffitt, LCBA                                                 John Clary, LCHD 
 


